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Agricultural biotechnologies and food security

http://www.fao.org/docrep/015/an111e/an111e00.pdf biotech-admin@fao.org.

20/12/2011
The December 2011 volume of the Journal of Biotechnology is dedicated to selected contributions from sessions of the 14th International 
Biotechnology Symposium, which took place on 14-18 September 2010 in Rimini, Italy. One of the papers included is by J. Ruane and A. 
Sonnino, from FAO's Research and Extension Branch, on "Agricultural biotechnologies in developing countries and their possible 
contribution to food security". See  or request a copy from 






